Dee Banks School

Sandy Lane

Chester

CH3 5UX

Tel: 01244 667800

F-mail: admin@deebanks.cheshire.sch.uk

22" June 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

We are pleased to tell you that this year we are holding a Sports Day!

It will be held on Thursday, 30t June 2022 and will run from 9.30 am to 2.30 pm. Please can pupils wear the
following coloured t-shirt on the day:-

Classes Colour
Laurel / Olive Yellow
Apple / Berry / Lilac Green
Maple / Beech Green
Oak Red
Cherry / Willow Red
Redwood / Cedar / Chestnut Blue
Palm / Hazel Blue

You are welcome to come along and cheer your child on in their races. Access will be via the carpark gate onto
the field as other game stations will be set up across school the pupils to compete with their class teachersin a
secure area.

Please try to park offsite, as there will be limited parking. Anyone parked at the front of the school will need to be
off site by 2.30 pm.

Refreshments will be available to purchase provided by the 14-19 pupils via the Willow Café classroom at the back
of the school carpark.

Primary pupils will be racing in the morning from 9.30 am to 11.00 am and secondary pupils will be racing in the
afternoon from 1.00 pm to 2.30 pm. It would be lovely to see our families spend time together on Sports Day and
join in with the fun!

Let’s hope we get some sunshine

Look forward to seeing you

Kind regards.

Michelle 5%//@%

PE Lead




